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On dump trucks equipped with tail lamp protection cover at the rear of
vehicle, there are cases that the installation position of rear underrun
protection device is inappropriate. Due to the prescribed condition, the
horizontal distance from the flat surface of rear underrun protection
device to the rear end of vehicle exceeds the standard, and does not
comply to safety regulations for road vehicles.

TYPE COMMERCIAL NAME MODEL YEAR RECALLED NUMBER OF VEHICLE

DESCRIPTION　OF
DEFECT

MANUFACTURER

CAMPAIGN　No. DATE

SHINMAYWA INDUSTRIES, LTD.

2KG-FV70HX 2021～2022 16

TOTAL 18

SUPER GREAT

2PG-CXZ77CT 2022 1

GIGA
2KG-CXZ77CT 2021 1

1


